PHIHONG

December 20, 2018

EOL Notification for PSA065-240M-R Series

Dear Valued Customer,
Please be advised that the following model will be discontinued, effective January 1, 2019.

o PSA065-240M-R (65W 24V 2x4 Open Frame Power Supply for Medical Applications)

Due to the high cost of safety re-certification, we have decided to End-Of-Life these models.

Please note that we still have a small number of product in inventory, that can be sold on a first come, first save
basis.

Phihong will be providing a replacement product for this model, within the next 60 days.
For more information, please contact your local sales representative, or myself.

Thanks for your interest in Phihong.

Best Wishes,

Brutany Schreiber
Brittany Schreiber

Inside Sales

Phihong USA Corporation

(p) 631-610-2289

Email: brittanys@phihongusa.com
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